
***BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFTED***
THE FOLLOWING PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER ADVISORY IS HEREBY RESCINDED

RESCISSION OF

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE
HAND DELIVERY
Issue Date: 3/15/2023

Affected area is within Village of North Palm Beach

The “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER ADVISORY” issued 3/13/2023, for all businesses located 
on the east side of US Hwy 1 from 134 to 216 US Hwy 1, North Palm Beach, FL 33408 is hereby 
rescinded (withdrawn) following the replacement of watermain and the satisfactory completion 
of the bacteriological survey confirming that the water is safe to drink.

For Boil Water Advisory updates please call our Boil Water Hotline at 561-656-2244 or access our website at 
www.sua.com


